
 

October 21, 2019

Mayor John Koniar
City of Foley
407 E. Laurel Ave.
Foley, AL  36535

Dear Mayor Koniar and Council,

I’m writing this letter to inform each of you about our firework show OWA on November 16, 
2019 which will be our annual Tree Lighting ceremony. Fireworks will be shot at 7:00pm.   

We are presenting this formal request before the City Council and Mayor for approval to hold 
our fireworks displays at OWA in Foley.  We respectfully request the City Council and Mayor 
allow this event to take place.  We additionally request approval from the Mayor and Council to 
allow OWA to coordinate with the City of Foley Fire and Police Departments on the event 
concerning safety and traffic routes.  

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this matter, please feel free to contact me at 
251-923-2111.

Sincerely, 

Candice Frazier
Director of Revenue 


